
The following are pictures from the week ending in 01.07.22 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  Work resumed on this project following the holiday break.  The existing 

fire sprinkler lines are being relocated per the local fire marshal’s recommendations so that the new ceiling system can be 

finished.  The wood accent wall panels in the DEI Center are being installed.  The accent corkboard backsplash is being 

installed in the Student Government Room above the casework along the west wall.  Additionally the sink was also in-

stalled in the same space which wraps all of the plumbing work needed for the project.  The first segments of the new 

HVAC grill covers was installed in both spaces.  Next week the first portions of the new window and entry systems frames 

will be arrive and be installed.  Once completed the glazing panels can be inserted which will allow for the furniture to be 

installed.  It is our hope that this project will wrap up soon so the spaces can be occupied as soon as possible. 
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The top-right photo shows the accent corkboard backsplash 

starting to be installed above the casework along the west 

wall of the Student Government Room. 

The top-left photo highlights the first of the wood accent wall 

panels now installed in the DEI Center.  There are three areas 

like this altogether that will be installed. 

The bottom-left photo shows the now completed installation of 

the new sink in Student Government Room. 

The bottom-right photo shows some of new metal grill covers 

now installed that cover the existing radiant heating panels 

below. 


